
 

 

 

From the Park Officers 

This is a short newsletter just 

to catch everyone up on 

what’s been going in our 

little Barony. 

First there are a few camping 

events coming up: Mid-

Reign, Mayday, and 

Coronation. Make sure to 

check the calendar for the 

dates. We would love to see 

a larger turnout of King’s 

Point members.  

We also have some events 

we will be hosting out our 

park as well. Next month we 

will have the St. Patrick’s day 

game and a belt weaving 

class. And then in April, we 

are hosting a leather working 

class. If you want to see a 

specific workshop done, 

please inform one of the 

park officers and we’ll see 

what we can put together. 

Last thing, we are doing 

more online now. If you 

haven’t signed up to receive 

the email updates and 

announcements, then ask 

Fenris to be put on our 

mailing list. Also we set up a 

Yahoo group dedicated to 

King’s Point. So sign up and 

log on and check it out.  

I hope everyone is having fun 

this reign. If not let us know 

what we can do to make it 

so. 

Thanks, 

Magnus 

 

 

The sun is shining, the air is 

getting warm and the light is 

lasting longer. In a week or two 

I think we'll be ready for fighter 

practice. This time around, it's 

going to actually be fighter 

practice.  

 

I, as Champion, will be running 

this to improve the park as a 

whole. I will be taking in 

feedback to know what the park 

wants to learn and be watching 

on Sundays to find areas we 

need work on. Fighter practice 

will concentrate on all aspects 

of Amtgard combat, from 

sword, pole, and even great if 

we can. I plan on teaching 

weapon construction too.  

 

The first point that needs to be 

addressed is team tactics and 

leadership. I've seen teams 

dissolve in to a mess of players 

just trying to win solo. Not to 

mention, there are players that 

could be leaders but aren't paid 

any attention. I'm going to 

teach them how to stand up 

straight and get attention. 

 

I'm not going to say it's the 

most impressive project to take 

on, but I think it will serve the 

park. All I'd like is your support 

and possible attendance. I'm 

hoping to hear back from you 

soon. 

Myth 



Farewell to the King 

 

Our King, Alby the 

Honorable, has gone missing. 

He was last seen leaving 

Dragon Master at Eagleshire 

with his wife Gryndell, Sir 

Forest Evergreen and Dark 

Tigger.  

Witnesses say that a band of 

brigands forced the king’s 

carriage off the road and 

made off with him before 

anyone knew what was 

happening.  

Both Forest and Tigger were 

left babbling incoherently, 

but it was later determined 

that they were just being 

themselves.  

A K.P. search party found the 

brigands but could not over 

take them and return our 

king to his throne.  

We hope to one day recover 

his body for a proper burial. 

 

 

KP’s 2nd Workshop 

On Sunday February 13th 

Kings Point held a “Basics of 

Sewing” workshop to help 

the populace get garbed. 

Fenris graciously opened her 

house to us, and Lady 

Alessandra taught us how 

she makes garb. 

She covered choosing and 

altering patterns, cutting 

fabric, and most importantly 

how to use the sewing 

machine. 

Some of the more 

experienced attendants 

shared their techniques. 

It was good to get different 

perspectives. 

At the end we had a few new 

pieces of garb and some new 

skills to practice. 

Thanks to everyone who 

attended. 

We will be doing another 

workshop soon. 

 

Amtgard Online 

 King’s Point Yahoo 

Group 

http://games.groups.yahoo.co

m/group/KingspointEH/ 

 Online Records 

www.amtgardrecords.com 

 Emerald Hills Home 

Page 

www.amtgard-eh.com 

 

Calendar of Events 

Feb 28  Newsletter 

Submissions   

Turn in any donations 

(articles, stories, pictures, etc) 

to Magnus 

March 11-13 Midreign 

 Tanglewood Forest    RGK 

Auction looking for donations 

March 20 St. Patrick’s Day 

King’s Point  Leprechauns, 

snakes, and silliness. Oh My! 

March 27 Court/ All thing         

 King’s Point Turn in All-Thing 

topics by March 13.        

April 30-May 1   

Mayday Event                 

Tanglewood Forest      

Cultural event- see Lady 

Orchid if you want to host a 

workshop. 

http://games.groups.yahoo.com/group/KingspointEH/
http://games.groups.yahoo.com/group/KingspointEH/

